
Spring’s
Stay & Pray Dates

All sessions will take place at 3pm
F2:  Wed 20th March
Class 3: Wed 6th March
Class 3/4: Thursday 7th March
Class 5: Wed 13th March

Tesco Votes
A reminder that, in St Stephen’s
Tesco, our school’s Peace
Garden project is open for votes
to be placed. The school has the
chance to be awarded up to
£1500 to help create this new,
peaceful learning space on our
field. Please do pop down to
Tesco in St Stephen’s and place
a voting token in our box!

 1.03.24 Newsletter

Newsletter
www.ehchull.org

KS2 PCSO visit

As mentioned on last week’s
newsletter, our local PCSO
visited on Monday. He
delivered an assembly to KS2
about the importance of how
we should act online. The
pupils have been reminded
about the age restrictions for
apps. Further down the
newsletter, you will see info on
Family Link and how parents
can help support the school
with children’s online activity.

Author Visit

On Monday morning, LD
Lapinski will be visiting to talk
to Year 6 about their newest
book. This is a great addition
to the excitement of World
Book Day.  

LKS2: Easter Performance

We have had great news in
that LKS2 will be performing
their Easter Performance at St
Mary’s College in their theatre.
This will be in the evening of
Tuesday 19th March. We are
very excited about this,
following the success of last
year’s performance. Further
information will be shared
shortly.

Dates for wb 4th
School Assessment Week
4th: Dodgeball Event
4th: Year 6 Author Visit
6th: Class 3 Stay & Pray @ 3pm
7th: World Book Day
8th: Disney Shooting Stars Football

Message from EYFS staff

In the Foundation Stage, the
staff will be dressing up as
characters from Elmer for
World Book Day. You do not
have to do the same (see the
attached WBD info) but if your
child is in EYFS, feel free to join
in with the theme!

Mass & Adoration

Key Stage 1 and 2 were visited
by Jesus on Thursday morning,
giving all of the pupils the
chance to sit and pray with
Jesus present. They all could
receive a blessing. The pupils
were extremely reverent and
observed the service
beautifully. Thank you to the St
Cuthbert’s Chaplaincy Team
and Father Marsden for
leading. The pupils thoroughly
enjoyed this addition to the
morning.








